From: Dhiren Shah

To: Public Comment 2023

Subject: ELECTION WEBSITES MUST BE PUBLIC ORIENTED - NOT POLITICS ORIENTED.
Date: Friday, September 8, 2023 4:25:03 PM

Hello,

All Election websites should have the names of the candidates running in an election. This
should include all candidates regardless of party affiliation. By not declaring the names, the
websites are giving an unfair advantage to the incumbents.

Please do not discourage people from running for office if they are not affiliated with the two
major parties. It should be a general rule for all election announcements, including clerks' and
city websites throughout the country for publishing all the candidates' names before the
election, and not just the results only. If they do not publish the names, they should face some
sort of penalty.

Thanks

For Local Talk News
Dhiren Shah





